
1

Carol DeSoto

From: Webmaster
Sent: Thursday, September 30, 2021 6:59 AM
To: Public Record
Cc: yu2002@yahoo.com
Subject: FW: Feedback for Charles County, MD

Good morning, 
 
Information Technology received the website feedback submission below from Nina Yu on Weds., Sept. 29, 2021 @ 8:39 
P.M. I am forwarding to your office for proper recording as it is a public comment submission regarding the 
Comprehensive Plan Amendment – Lands Surrounding the Maryland Airport. Please advise if I may be of further 
assistance. 
 
Thank you, 
Janet 
 
 

 

Janet Sferrella 
Web Developer 
Phone: 301-645-0615 
sferrelj@charlescountymd.gov 
200 Baltimore Street 
La Plata, MD 20646 
www.charlescountymd.gov 
 

 

 
 
 
 

From: applications@charlescountymd.gov <applications@charlescountymd.gov>  
Sent: Wednesday, September 29, 2021 8:39 PM 
To: Webmaster <Webmaster@charlescountymd.gov> 
Subject: Feedback for Charles County, MD 
 

[External Content Warning] This message is from an external sender. Please exercise caution when opening 
attachments and hover over any links before clicking.  

You have received this feedback from Nina Yu < yu2002@yahoo.com > for the following page:  
 
https://www.charlescountymd.gov/government/public-comments/comprehensive-plan-amendment-lands-surrounding-
maryland-airport 
 
Please do not allow the airport expansion to degrade the sensitive habitat. This short term gain will have long term 
consequences for those living in the area. 
 
 


